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Dear _____________, 
 
 My office represents Kensington Financial Services, Inc.; a Pennsylvania 
Corporation located in Lower Burrell, Pennsylvania.  Recently a collection 
company in New Jersey, A.C.A. Recovery, Inc. has been acting as a collection 
agent for a company called “Kensington Financial”.  My client is not associated 
with or affiliated with this “Kensington Financial” which has been responsible for 
these collection letters.  My client, Kensington Financial Services, Inc. is a 
financial planning consultant. 
 
 The company initiating these collection letters thru the collection agency is 
involved in the business securing or applying for student grant packages.  To aid 
you in resolving this matter please call the collection agency, A.C.A. Recovery at 
the number appearing on the letter mailed to you. 
 
 This should help you resolve the problem and eliminate the confusion with 
my client, Kensington Financial Services, Inc. which is not seeking to collect 
any debt.  I sincerely hope this is helpful to you because the fine people at 
Kensington Financial Services, Inc. do not conduct business in this manner. 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 
 
Charles E. Weston 
 


